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Comments: Dear Forest Service, We are alarmed at many of the latest draft proposals re the
Heber Wild Horse Territory.

a) the density proposed of abt. 100 horses per 20,000 acres is FAR TOO LOW. This

not provide for proper genetic diversity. Equine geneticists have confirmed this repeatedly.
b) The plan does not address the increasing poaching

¢) PZP should be given strong priority over stressful relocation

d) The significant economic impact on local businesses has been ignored. "Wild Horse Tours" are very popular in
the area and bring in much needed economic relief for the residents. This has not been addressed.
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